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RE:   Systemwide Senate Review-Proposed Revised Presidential Policy Sexual Violence and 
 Sexual Harassment 

 
The Committee on International Education received the request for comment on the Proposed 
Revised Presidential Policy Sexual Violence and Sexual Harassment. Following the review of the 
proposed revisions, CIE does not feel the review of the policy is in its purview and does not wish 
to comment. 

 
We thank you for the opportunity to opine. 
 
cc: Joseph Bristow, Chair, Academic Senate 
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